
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  18.1 

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

x Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  November 12, 2024 

Subject:  Removal of the nine potential designated locations 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

1. Waive Notice of Motion, in accordance with section 49 (1) of Administrative Order One; and

2. Rescind Regional Council's July 9th, 2024 endorsement of the amended list of potential
designated locations and direct the Chief Administrative Officer to cease designating  locations
for sheltering from this list.

Reason: People need to be sheltered indoors. Capacity has increased since the summer and more 
options are available including tiny homes, and pallet shelters. And, there is capacity throughout the 
shelter system. With Winter arriving efforts should be redoubled to shelter people indoors rather than 
in encampments. 

Outcome Sought: Removal of the nine potential designated locations from the list. 

Mayor Andy Fillmore


